
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Kelly Thompson 
Wednesday, August 24, 2022 11 :29 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05619-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220067-GU - FPUCRate increase 

Please place in consumer correspondence side of docket file for Docket No. 20220067-GU. 

Thanks 
Kelly 

Kelly Thompson 
Public Information Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6986 

-----Original Message-----
From: ELLEN MITCHELL <ellen_mitchell@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 8:33 AM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Rate increase 

If because of new customer growth then charge new clusters a start up fee. Don' t hurt those of us who have been loyal 
customers for years 

Ellen Mitchell 
305-984-9086 
Ellen_mitchell@bellsouth.net 
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